
Jason Clark 
Job Title 

t:	  Work Phone 
f:	  Work Fax Phone 
c:	  Mobile Phone September 1, 2021 

Dear Shorewood Choral Parent,  

Over the last 25 years the Shorewood Choirs have seen a great deal of growth both in 
membership and the quality of the concerts the students produce.   

As the choirs have grown, an active parent booster organization has been created to 
help support the many facets of choir student participation.  Participation in the 
Shorewood Choral Boosters involves a little volunteer time and one meeting per 
quarter.  We are inviting all choir families to join the Shorewood Choral Boosters.  
There are multiple levels of giving available (which are listed below), and all monies 
will be used in support of all our choral students.  

Divas    = $200.00 and above 
Symphonic Choristers  = $100.00 and above 
Chamber Singers = $50.00 and above 
Troubadours  = $25.00 and above 
Minstrels  =$15.00 and above 

Please complete the application form on the reverse side of this letter and return both 
the form and fee to Mr. Clark at your child’s school.  If you have any questions please 
call me at 961-3157. 

Sincerely,  

!  
Jason A. Clark 
Director of Choirs 

  
1701 E. Capitol Drive, Shorewood, Wisconsin, 53211          jclark@shorewood.k12.wi.us Phone 414-961-3157

 “Life is short but Art is eternal.”

SHOREWOOD CHOIRS
http://shorewoodchoirs.weebly.com/
_____________________________
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2021-2022 Concert Season

23rd Annual Masterworks Concert 
October 26, 2021 - 7PM

St. Robert Church, Shorewood

Winter Concert
December 16, 2021 - 7PM

Shorewood High School Auditorium

Chamber Singers and Orchestra Concert
January 23, 2022 - 7PM 
Kingo Lutheran Church

Shorewood Choirs Spring Concert
March 17, 2022 - 7PM

North Shore Presbyterian Church

Shorewood Choirs Benefit Concert
Shorewood High School Auditorium

May 22nd, 2022 - 2PM
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